Oak Class – Autumn 2019
	Dear Parent/s

This is a brief outline of all the exciting things we will be studying in Oak Class this term. I hope you find it useful.

Our main topic this term is 
The Romans 
and much of the teaching this term will link to this. 


	Literacy

Literacy will be linked to the Romans this term. Through their reading and writing they will not only learn how to improve their writing but also more about the Roman culture.
Genres covered will include story writing, information texts, poetry, writing a recount.

	Science

Earth, Moon & Sun
- Movement of the Earth, moon and other planets
- Earth’s rotation and night & day.

- Gravity

Rocks and Soils
- Properties

- Types

- Fossils

- How soils are formed
	History

The Romans
Why did the Romans invade?
Should the Celts take on the Romans?

Boudicca’s rebellion.

How were the Romans able to keep control - the Roman army?

What did the Romans do for us?

Why did the empire end?
	

	Numeracy
Place value 

Addition & subtraction

	Music

‘Mamma Mia’
(ABBA)
‘Stop!’
Children will listen and respond, sing and compose music.

(To be taught by Mrs George-Eames)
	I.C.T.
Children will improve their typing skills, use the internet to search effectively and learn programming skills.
All work will be linked to their English and History lessons.

	Art

Children will learn about and create their own Roman mosaic.
They will also paint their own Roman shield.
	P.E.
Swimming will take place every Tuesday afternoon.

Football
Basketball
	R.E.

How People Worship

Christmas as a Festival
(To be taught by Mrs George-Eames)

	French
‘Getting to know you’
- Greetings

- How are you?

- How old are you?

- Numbers 

- Christmas

(To be taught by Mrs George-Eames)
	P.S.H.C.E.
‘It’s Our World’
‘Say No!’

	D.T.
Making their own Roman shield


Daily Reading – Please hear your child read as often as possible, recording in their reading records and discuss the books that they have been reading, encouraging them to explore a wide variety of stories, poetry and non-fiction. 

Spellings – Children will practise spellings every day at school with specific target words for each child. We will also use Song of Sounds to practise phonics and begin to look at other spelling patterns.

Tables – As the year progresses, the children will be regularly tested on their times tables and given set ones to learn. In preparation, please help and encourage your child to learn their tables as knowledge is a great aid to mathematical understanding. 

Education city – Activities will be regularly placed on Education city that children can play at home.

If you have any queries or would like to speak to me, please see me at the end of the day.

Thank you

Miss A. Wilson

